
Band Boosters 
Band Room, Brush High School 
October 8, 2013 
 
Meeting was called to order at 7:00pm. 
 
A prototype of the new uniform was modeled and modifications were suggested. 
 
Minutes (Joan Farmer):  Minutes from the September 2013 meeting were accepted. 
 
Treasurer (Kevin Gilmour):  Account balance is $116,600. $60,000 has been invested in a stable, low 
risk money market fund. There is $1720 in the Uniform account and the Arcettes have $1185.  
 
Director  
Kaylee Flynt:  Friday, October 11, is Senior night. Homecoming Parade is October 18. Jazz Band will 
begin soon. Trumpets and alto saxophones will have to audition (based on interest). Rehearsals will be 
one night per week. Concert bands will start after homecoming. The new percussion instructor will come 
two days per week. 
Jake Robinson: 6th grade band is progressing nicely. 5th grade parent night was held. There are 130 
students in the 5th grade band and only 15-20 are still without instruments. A before-school 6th grade 
beginning band club will start soon. 
 
President (David Frey):  Motions were made and approved to reconfirm all existing board positions. A 
motion was made and approved to have the new percussion harnesses donated to the school district.  
Funding for new uniforms was discussed. The Boosters will contribute an amount as yet to be 
determined (up to $20,000), the school district will be asked to fund a portion (hopefully at the $20,000 
level), and we will be looking for $30,000 in corporate support. He has applied to Legacy for a $5000 
grant. The remainder will come from students. Boosters provided refreshments at the Mentor game and it 
went well. We will continue to do that for future games. We will not do the mattress fundraiser this year. 
 
The Band Banquet will be November 20. The venue is still to be determined. 
 
There will be a number of Board slots available for the 2013-2014 school year, including President, 
Recording Secretary, Chaperone chair and Website chair. 
 
Uniforms (Elizabeth Heston):  She’s done five refits and has had two ruined pieces, neither of which 
was the fault of the student. 
 
Chaperones (Scott Karn):  Only a handful of slots left to fill. 
 
Website (Alex Heston): 178 hits since last month. 
 
Arcettes: They are selling butter braids and pumpkin rolls as a fundraiser. They are looking for a new 
advisor for next year. 
 
Fundraising: Stadium chairs are being sold for $45 at football games. Moneys will come in from Brown 
and Gold. We will probably do Yankee Candle fundraiser again. 
 
Meeting Adjourned 8:40pm 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Joan Farmer 


